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Mobile Phone Policy 

 

 
Students carry mobile phones at their own risk. Phones are to be switched off and placed in their locker when they 
arrive at school and remain there until the end of the day. The College does not accept responsibility for theft, loss or 
damage of a mobile phone. 
 
In line with our discipline policy, any student seen with a phone will be issued a demerit and the phone confiscated 
until the end of the day. If using their phone during class, the result will be a direct send-out. Students may come to 
Student Services if they need to contact their parents during school hours. Parents can contact their child through 
direct messaging on SEQTA. 
 


